
TO:  MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  Neil Jensen, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:   Timber Ridge Early Model Home Permit Agreement 
 
MEETING DATE:  October 17, 2023 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
Leon Endres of Timber Ridge development is requesting the City Council to approve model 
homes before the reconstruction of Timber Ridge.  Please find an Early Model Home Agreement 
which gives the developer approval to build up to 4 model homes before the reconstruction of 
the roads in Timber Ridge 1st Addition is complete.  Timber Ridge 1st Addition consists of the 
“Old Sandstone Ridge” property.  This property has roads and all the utilities in place and can 
be considered a reconstruction project.  The sewer and water mains will stay and the street, 
curb and gutter and storm sewer will be replaced.    
 
The agreement states that all agreements (Developer’s and PUD) and securities will be 
completed before home construction begins and no certificate of occupancy will be issued until 
the base layer of asphalt is installed.   
 
  
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Please make a motion to approve the Timber Ridge Early Model Home Permit Agreement. 
 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Please make a motion to approve the Timber Ridge Early Model Home Permit Agreement. 
 
 














